
 

 

 

 

Media Release l 5 August 2015 

 

Leadership team changes 

 

Auckland Airport has announced today the departure of two long-serving 

members of the company’s Leadership Team. 

 

Adrian Littlewood, Auckland Airport’s Chief Executive, says, “Following a 

review of our company’s direction and strategy, including executive 

remuneration, our Chief Financial Officer, Simon Robertson, and our General 

Manager of Corporate Affairs and Company Secretary, Charles Spillane, have 

decided to leave Auckland Airport today after many years of valuable service.” 

 

“I want to thank both Simon and Charles for their significant contributions to 

the company and to New Zealand travel, trade and tourism. I also want to 

wish them all the very best for the future.” 

 

“I have asked Phil Neutze to be our Acting Chief Financial Officer, Justine 

Hollows to be our Acting Company Secretary, and Anna Cassels-Brown to be 

our Acting General Manager of Corporate Affairs,” says Mr Littlewood. 

 

Ends 
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